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s BUILDING ALL CHILDREN

wishes you a very Merry Christmas and Happy New Year!

CELEBRATING 10
YEARS OF SERVICE

Our 10th Annual Benefit
Dinner was a huge success.
The room was full, and
hearts were open to giving.
It was the best benefit
dinner yet and we can’'t wait
until next year's celebration!

Thank you for every prayer
said, every moment
volunteered, and every
donation made.

THANKFUL TO BUILD
DEVELOPMENT

Building All Children served
thousands of children this
year and we are so thankful.
Thank you for our 1,798 hours
volunteered! We couldn’t do
it without you! Through
BUILDing development, we
are so thankful to have built
a community with these
volunteers,
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LOOKING INTO THE
BRIGHT FUTURE

We know and understand
the need for Building All
Children, and we are looking
forward to the children and
families that walk through
our doors in 2024! We have a
bright future because of your
giving and we are beyond
grateful!
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BUILDING DEVELOPMENT AND
FAMILIEY!

The Lord has given us the privilege of being a part of many stories. Stories that began with
families looking for someone who might listen, guide, and partner in BUILDing the
development of their child. We see it as an honor to walk alongside families in each of our
unique programs. 2023 has truly been the year of togetherness. Together we have seen babies
grow, readers thrive, social skills attained, childhood development understood, and
community shared. All glory to God.
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CHRISTMAS BLESSINGS

We are counting our blessings this year!

2023 STATS:

334 Child Development Assessments
455 Family Conferences
75 Children in Building Readiness
1,104 Tutoring Sessions in Building Readers
1,434 Children visited Tiny Town
1,418 Children attended Community Playgroups
77 Babies attended Baby Playgroup
209 Families attending Family Education Workshops

145 Moms served in Moms & Mentors

Hundreds of Teachers were served in 2023
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